speak at the St. Paul College Avenue Synagogue. The opportunity of hearing Rabbi Ebin was accorded Twin City Zionists by his coming to attend the wedding of his niece, Miss Rose Ebin.

A COMMUNICATION.

Editor American Jewish World,

Dear Sir: The ministers of the city have been requested by the Librarian of the Minneapolis Public Library to make a call for books in good condition, and of general interest, same to be forwarded to the various encampments, for the use of the soldiers. There will probably be a generous response to this appeal. It occurs to me that books of specifically Jewish interest would be welcomed by the Jewish soldiers. Indeed, I have been assured that some ten such books already taken out to Fort Snelling, have been eagerly welcomed by the Jewish men there. May I request any of your readers who have on hand books of Jewish interest to communicate with me, and if the books are found to be suitable, I shall see that they are taken to the Fort where they can be used most effectively.

> Cordially yours, RABBI C. DAVID MATT, 915 14th Ave. So.

THE DAVIS CHAIR.

In the course of the last few years the Davis Chair has made its entry into many homes in the Twin Cities where the best in furniture is desired. It is manufactured by the Davis Chair Co. at Minnesota Transfer, Midway between Minneapolis and St. Paul and is on sale at all the better furniture stores in the Twin Cities and the Northwest. Mr. A. Davis of Minneapolis has recently made possible the development of his business on a large scale by obtaining the co-operation of Mr. Nathan Ginsberg of this city. They are now manufacturing the better grade rockers and chairs on the market, and are prepared to meet all demands in style, quality and quantity. So when in need of chairs and rockers you may safely call for the Davis Chair, and be certain of getting the best.

THE "EVRIAH."

A new society, under the name of "Evriah," was organized last Wednesday evening, August 1st, at the Talmud Torah. The purpose and aim of this organization will be the "Development of Jewish Consciousness, and the Study of the Hebrew Language among the members and later among outsiders. A committee was appointed to handle the business of the organization and they are: Mr. Haim Margolith, leader; Miss I. Leviton, Miss R. Goldberg, Mrs. R. Lensky, Mr. H. Kaplan, Mr. H. Kroningold, Mr. M. Feder, Mr. J. Essig. Dr. M. Barron

of the University of Minnesota, spoke on the "Position of the Talmud Torah Graduates Among the Jewish Youth," and Dr. George J. Gordon, another speaker of the evening, spoke on "The Idea of Sacrifice." Games and refreshments were had and the meeting adjourned to meet again Wednesday evening, Aug. 29th, at the Talmud Torah at 8:30 p. m.

JUST TWO MORE WEEKS FOR THAT BIG EVENT ON AUGUST 26TH.

ANNOUNCEMENT.

Mr. David London has opened offices for the general practice of law at 830 McKnight Bldg., occupying offices together with Mr. Louis L. Schwartz.

WANTED.

A lower modern, six room duplex within walking distance of the Adath Yeshurun Synagogue, 12th avenue south and 9th street. Phone Main 3710.

"SHE MUST MARRY A DOCTOR," AT THE TALMUD TORAH.

The long looked for playlet by Scholem Alechem entitled "She Must Marry a Doctor," will finally be produced in Minneapolis at the Talmud Torah early in September. Owing to the fact that Dr. Barron, who has the leading part in the playlet, may at any moment be called to the front, it is absolutely necessary that the plans be hurried along. Therefore we may look forward to a fine program, including several instrumental and vocal numbers. Watch these columns for further particulars.

Y. W. H. A. PICNIC.

The members of the Y. W. H. A. spent a most enjoyable and interesting day on Sunday, Aug. 5th, when the first annual outing of this organization took place at Crystal Lake. Out-of-door games, dancing, swimming contests, rowing and motoring constituted the program for the day. Miss Anna Share carried off the prize of the swimming contest. Other unique games were carried out very successfully. The Misses Gertrude Silber, Emily Roberts, Ida Fishman, Rose Share and Minnie Berman had charge of the arrangements.

AT THE BNAI BRITH CONVENTION.

A. B. Kapplin, representative of Covenant lodge, Duluth, at the B'nai B'rith convention, held recently at Ottawa Beach, Mich., was the youngest delegate in attendance. An interesting photograph was taken by Rabbi C. David Matt of Minneapolis, showing Mr. Kapplin and Joseph Szold of Peoria, Ill., the latter the oldest delegate at the gathering. Mr. Szold is 80 years of age and Mr. Kapplin, 25.

ZIEVE'S FRUIT NECTAR

A most delightful beverage.

There is satisfaction in every drop. Easily prepared at home in a moment

Get it from your dealer, if he can not supply you, write or phone us.

ZIEVE NECTAR COMPANY

Both Phones

MINNEAPOLIS, MINN.

Representatives Wanted Everywhere To Look After Our Subscription Business

X/ELL connected men and women in every Jewish community are invited to become our special representatives. It is not necessary to give us your entire time. Most representatives a r e spare time workers, giving only as much time to our interest as they can, without interfering with their other duties.

Experience is not at all necessary. Simply send in your name and address with the names of at least two references and we will tell you just how to start.

Address Agency Department

The--American Jewish World

Tribune Annex Bldg.
Minneapolis, Minn.